
Hanscom 3rd graders partner with 
the USS Constitution Museum



Learning about the construction of 
the USS Constitution



Learning about life as a sailor on the USS Constitution 



Building the mini boat at school 



Filling the boat with Hanscom memorabilia



Ceremonial Launch of 
the “Warrior” in 

Boston Harbor on 
April 18, 2023



The 
Warrior 
was 
officially 
launched 
into the 
Gulf 
Stream by 
a US 
Coast 
Guard 
cutter on 
July 27, 
2023



We tracked the boat in our STEM class. We thought 
it was broken since it hadn’t moved in a few days. 

But when we zoomed in we realized….



It had actually landed on a very remote island off 
the coast of Nova Scotia called Sable Island.



The boat was recovered on the island by a naturalist, Zoe 
Lucas on September 22, 2023 after 51 days at sea. 



We were able to connect with Zoe via 
Zoom and learn all about Sable 
Island, her job as a naturalist and her 
experience finding the boat. 

The goal is now to get the boat to a local 
school in Nova Scotia so that we can continue 
the mission of connecting with students from 
another part of the world. 
Stay tuned….




